
ROAD 
PRIORITISATION  
COMMUNITY 
SURVEY   

Gwydir Shire Council is committed to ensuring the 
region has a sustainable, resilient, and efficient road 
network that can respond to the community's needs 
responsibly, effectively, and considerately. 

We want to hear from you to help inform how we 
prioritise our road maintenance using the finite 
resources available. This feedback, among other 
factors will enable us to plan ahead and provide 
maintenance, upgrade or improve roads in priority 
order.  

OVERVIEW

roads@gwydir.nsw.gov.au

www.gwydir.nsw.gov.au/home

SO, WHAT DOES THIS 
MEAN FOR YOU?
Understanding the way our community uses the roads 
will help us to set a plan for maintaining and upgrading 
the roads.

To best understand community need, we need to hear 
from you. Your voice is important in ensuring the safety, 
connectivity and longevity of our roads. 

We will be running surveys and other activities in the 
coming months and hope you take this opportunity to be 
involved in this important project. 

Council is continuing our work to prioritise the 
maintenance of regional roads across the Gwydir 
Shire. 

To help us do this, we are seeking feedback from our 
community to continue to understand your expected 
levels of maintenance for our vast array of roads. 

Over the coming months, there will be a variety of 
ways for you to give feedback on your expected level 
of service of our roads, including surveys for areas 
across the Shire. 

WHAT IS ROAD 
PRIORITISATION?
Road prioritisation systematically evaluates and ranks 
roads based on various criteria to determine which ones 
should receive priority attention for maintenance, 
improvement, or investment. This process will help council 
to continue making informed decisions about allocating 
our limited resources to address the most critical needs  
across our road networks.



HOW CAN I BE INVOLVED?I
SURVEYS 
To gain a more detailed understanding of community 
feedback, we have prepared location-based surveys for 
you to complete.  The purpose of this approach is to 
make it easier for you to give feedback on the roads you 
use the most. You are welcome to complete more than 
one location-based survey if you desire. 

We want to hear from you to help the Council plan 
and prioritise future infrastructure maintenance and 
improvement. 

Please share your feedback and experiences with the 
road network by visiting the project website and 
completing the short survey. 

You can also email your comments, images or videos 
to roads@gwydir.nsw.gov.au

Now is the chance to speak up and assist us in 
creating a connected and safe road network! 

HAVE YOUR SAY

roads@gwydir.nsw.gov.au

www.gwydir.nsw.gov.au/home

Survey 1:  North Star & surrounds 
Survey 2: Croppa, Yallaroi & surrounds 
Survey 3: Coolatai & surrounds 
Survey 4: Gravesend & surrounds 
Survey 5: Upper Horton & surrounds 

The survey can be completed online at 
www.gwydir.nsw.gov.au/home 

KEY DATES
• January 2024 - Survey opens 
• Late January 2024 - Community Engagement 

continues 
• Late February 2024 - Survey closes 
• March 2024 - Engagement Report finalised 


